
CIARA Meeting Notes 04/08/2017 
• The meeting was called to order by Tim Vermande, KD5URS, at 10:11 AM. At Fire Station 6 in 

Noblesville. 

• The Club had Weather Spotter Training at the last meeting. 

• The Treasurer’s report was given by Sherrie Vermande, KD5YBP.  We have $1985 in the 
account.  

• Next month we will have First Aid training starting at 8:00 AM at Fire Station 6. 

• We have the Curiosity Fair in June and we will be at the same area that we were last year.  Tony 
will be talking to the Conner Prairie folks shortly.   

• Field Day will be at the end of June.  The location has not been set.  We are thinking about a 
hospital parking lot or some other large box store parking lot. 

• In July, we will be helping for the 4H fair.  We can look into a callsign of K4H for a special 
events station. 

• In August, we will be having a discussion on Network trafficking. 

• September 10th, we will be going to the Fishers Special event day and on September 11th the 
Carmel Special Event Day. 

• The meeting was adjourned at 10:26 AM by Tim Vermande, KD5YBP.   

 

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 
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